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         NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF LINKS MEMBERS 

 

                          Revalidation of Doctors 

 

NALM welcomes the GMC announcement of the revalidation of doctors.  

Malcolm Alexander, Chair of NALM said, “We have been working for two 
years to achieve this end. Healthcare is a service of intimacy at a time of 
vulnerability and it is vital that all doctors are up to date with current 
practice and deliver the highest quality of care. 

Patient feedback must be at the heart of the revalidation process.  

On-going, rich and timely information from those in receipt of care is 
essential if the revalidation process is to be meaningful and effective”    
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